TENNESSEE. VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II
April 1, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms, Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. §0-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

The Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 1 and unit 2 operating license conditions
2.C0(23).3(2) and 2.C(16).1, respectively, require TVA to "conform to the
EPRI test program" and to "provide documentation for qualifying (a) reactor
coolant system relief and safety valves, (b) piping and supports, and (c)
block valves in accordance with the review schedule in SECY 81-491, . . ."
Also, NUREG-0737, item II.D.1, as revised by D. G. Eisenhut's September 29,
1981 letter, requires documentation to be submitted on the relief and
safety valves by April 1, 1982; the piping and supports by July 1, 1982;
and the block valves by July 1, 1982, Enclosed is our response which
satisfles the requirements of the license conditions and NUREG-0737 for the
reactor coolant system relief and safety valves.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
— !

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Sworn to and subscribed before me
this !é: day ot 1982
i'tary Public

My Commission Expires (/* -5-&% 307'
s

Enclosure
ca: U,S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission WA
' Region II

Attn: Mr, James P, O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite gio

Atlanta, Georgia 30303



